
 

 

 

IN
F

O
R

M
A

T
IO

N
 

 

 

 
 
2024 BNL KARTING SERIES R1 

CONCERNS : PADDOCK & CAMPING SET UP 

 
Dear Rotax Competitor, 

 
Due to the BNL Karting Series Round 1 and the Rotax Euro Trophy events 
being back to back, we would like everyone to have a decent paddock space. 
 
First of all please send an e-mail to: info@kartinggenk.be  
Mentioning the measurements of the paddock space you require AND whether 
you will also participate in the Rotax Euro Trophy.  
  
Furthermore please note that setting up your awning in the paddock will 
be possible starting from: 
 
Wednesday 3rd April and Thursday 4th April from 09:00 
 
The paddock will close every day at 17:00. 
 
Should you arrive after 17:00 please park on the motorcross parking site. 
The next day you will be able to set up in the paddock. 
 
Trying to enter the paddock after closing time will be seen as trespassing 
and therefor mean you will have to leave the premises.  
 
We kindly ask you to respect the above so we can guarantee a smooth set 
up in the paddock/camping for everyone.  
 
 
Met vriendelijke groeten, 
Mes salutations distinguées, 
Kind regards, 
  

Brenda Swennen  
Series organizer 
0032 (0)89-658182 / 0032 (0)475 27 25 89 
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